
What’s Happening in St. Peters Sunday School 

This Sunday School year has been blessed with 5 children coming on a regular basis, with 

1-3 guests of these children at least twice a month. Praise Jesus!   

We have two main focus areas:  Mission Friends where we learn about missionaries 

serving Jesus. We learn about the country, some facts, animals, words they may use for 

God, Jesus crafts, recipes, songs, Bible verses, and devotions.  The kids like referring to 

the maps downstairs in the opening room in the Sunday School wing. 

The other focus area is Bible Events.  We started  our year in September with Jesus 

loving children so very much!  Then we learned how God created the heavens and the 

earth – the 6 days of creation.  He used just words until he came to the 6th day when he 

created people with His hands and breathed into Adam and Eve the breath of life.  We 

made creation Flowers with each petal representing each days event.  Days 5 & 6 have 2 

petals each representing fish, birds, animals, and people.  We also learned Genesis 1:1 

with a song. 

For Thanksgiving we made turkey windsocks.  We wrote on the wings things we are 

thankful for. 

Jesus’ birthday was next.  WE made Nativity sets using toilet paper tubes, fabric, and a 

wooden dowel pin for Mary, Joseph, Angel Gabriel, and baby Jesus.  The star was made 

from wood and we used glitter to make them shine.  Each child has his/her own set to 

remember why we have Christmas.  We had a special birthday party with a Jesus 

Birthday cake and watched a movie The Legend of the Candy Cane. 

January has been Mission Friends month each Sunday.  February begins our next theme 

of the Armor of God. This will be split with our Easter theme coming in the middle. 

We take a collection up in opening, this money goes to our Lutheran World Relief Mission 

Friends mission.  The children pick gifts to send to families to help sustain a life-changing 

mission to end poverty, injustice and human suffering.  There is a link to Mission Friends 

on our Missions page just click on the Lutheran World Relief icon. 

Terri, Barb and Pat thank all of you for praying for us and the children during this Sunday 

School year.  The children and adults are excited about learn more about what Jesus has 

done, is doing, and will continue to do here at St. Peters and around the world.  Please 

consider having your child join us on Sundays beginning at 10:45am until noon. 


